
City of Sammamish 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

 

The City of Sammamish Department of Public Works is soliciting interest from firms with 
expertise in Civil engineering and multi-modal transportation planning and design to mitigate 
roadway flooding and improve safety on SE Issaquah Fall City Road near Endeavor Elementary 
School. 

SE Issaquah Fall City Road Flood and Safety Mitigation 
 

The work to be performed by the consultant consists of preliminary engineering and project 
planning, public outreach, environmental review and permitting, right-of-way acquisition, 
preparation of plans, specifications, reports, and cost estimates up to Construction Contract 
Advertisement. Additional services for later project phases may be added through supplemental 
agreement. 

Detailed information can be found in the Request for Qualifications package available through 
Sammamish’s project webpage at https://www.sammamish.us/business/bidding/. If you are 
unable to obtain the RFQ package from the webpage listed above, please contact Jim Grueber 
by e-mail at the contact information below.  

Proposals will be accepted until Thursday, May 16, 2024, 4:00 p.m. PST. 

Contact Information: 
 
Jim Grueber, P.E. 
jgrueber@sammamish.us 
(425) 445-9037 
 
Dates of publication for this RFQ are: 

Seattle Times April 18 & April 25, 2024 
Seattle Daily Journal of Commerce April 18 & April 25, 2024 
 

 

https://www.sammamish.us/business/bidding/
mailto:jireland@sammamish.us

